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PSNC Energy rate increase request

I am writing on behalf of those on a limited and fixed income, myself included, to ask for your help on the 9.7% rate increase being
requested by PSNC Energy.

Although Iunderstand that Increases are a way of life, but this percentage rate is too high for the senior community. That extra $3.41
per month may not sound like a lotto you but to us, it is a loafof bread or a container of milk.

Those of us on a limited income are having a difficult time making ends meet as it is yet when any vendor raises their rates it becomes
a hardship.

Thank you.
Diana Asbury
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